
Sarah Williams 

I am Sarah Williams, a co-opted Governor, with 5 years’ 

experience. I am Mum to Ben and Sam, both of whom 

attended Banks Road. It was during their time here that I fell 

in love with the school and wanted to do more. As a 

Governor I am involved in all aspects of our Brilliant school, 

from supporting the Head Teacher to assisting with the long 

term planning of the schools direction, objectives, policies 

and improvements.  I am also employed at the school as an 

Office Administrator. 

I am the link Governor for Pupil Premium children, children 

with Special Educational Needs and Health & Safety.  

I have no business interests other than those associated with the school. 
 


